Dear professors and students!

G8 & G20 Alumni Association invites you to participate in **the** 10th **G200 Youth Forum (April, 29 to May, 3 2015, Garmisch-Partenkirchen, Bavaria, Germany)** - one of the largest international events organized for young leaders from around 200 countries in 2015, and over 500 young leaders, students and academics, representatives of the business world and governments will be participating in it.

The G200 Youth Forum 2015 has 4 main events which will run in tandem with each other:

- ✓ G20 Youth Summit Communiqué
- ✓ Conference Publication of academic articles in the Conference Proceedings
- ✓ International Young Parliamentarians' Debate Joint Statement
- ✓ Joint Sessions Results

The participants will receive such benefits as:

- ✓ The opportunity to make a report in front of an international scientific audience of professors and students;
- ✓ To establish lasting contacts with all other participants of the G20 Youth Forum, including representatives of business and government, international organizations, academics, students and professors from some of the best universities in the world, as well as experts in the field of international relations, finance, economics and law;
- ✓ To develop personal trust and friendship trough the special atmosphere of evening and cultural events;
- ✓ To discuss your research topics with the colleagues from all over the world;
- ✓ To discuss your research topics with leading experts, etc.

Please, pay your attention that it's possible to take part in the *Observers' Program*. The Observer status doesn't require any elaborate preparation but allows to attend 2 platforms of the event (The Conference and Joint Sessions) and all evening events and to benefit from the atmosphere and discussions.

How to participate?

- 1. Participants should submit their application form no later than 14th February, 2015 if they apply for the G20 Youth Summit and no later than 28th February, 2015 if they apply for another platform of the G200 Youth Forum 2015 on our website: www.g200youthforum.org;
- 2. Participants should pay the participation fee within 5 days of receiving the invoice and send the payment confirmation to **g20youth@g20youth.org**.

For further information please visit www.g200youthforum.org or contact the G8 & G20 Alumni Association by email g20youth.org or by tel. +41-22-518-16-31